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METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2018-0224

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 9th day of July, 2018, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2018-0224, which would amend the King County Code to modify the land segregation code, to clarify code requirements for determining whether a legal lot exists.
A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2018-0224 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-477-1020. It is available on the Internet at
https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3480519&GUID=F0BDF1C0-7B94-48ED-A4FD-3ADF1E7927D8&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2018-0224 or http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx. 


DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 6th day of June, 2018.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Melani Pedroza
Clerk of the Council

